
Matt Kowalski: 
 
I have owned the property at 443 for 30 years.  My house is directly across the street from 436 
Third Street. I support the updated request for the off-street parking variance.  I continue to 
believe that  the impact will be  minimal.  I am confidant that Mr. Smith's plan will improve the 
neighborhood. 
 
 
Chris LeMessurier 
annarborchris@sbcglobal.net 
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